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lam a resident of Laurel Heights that would like to remain anonymous. I live with my family and have family living in separate home also in Laurel Heights and

we firmly oppose this proposal because it will bring more crime to our area and we don't need that. We also would like to raise our voice for our neighbors that
don't speak English. The public hearing notice only came in English.
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